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World Book Day Thursday 3rd March 2022 

A reminder that we are celebrating World Book Day tomorrow. The 2022 theme is celebrating 

reading for pleasure because it is WBD’s 25th anniversary! We will be celebrating by:  

Dressing Up 

Children can choose to come into school dressed either in party clothes or as their favourite book 

character should they wish to. Please be mindful of other lessons your child usually has on Thursdays 

e.g. PE/swimming and make sure their outfit and footwear is suitable for this as well. Children can bring in a 

favourite book to share with others in their class. Please make sure books are clearly named.  

Book Swap 

We are starting up the Christleton Book Swap again! If your child has a good quality book that they no 

longer want, then put it into our book swap. They can then choose another book that they can take home. 

We are going to do this within classes on Thursday but then have a book swap trolley out on the KS2 

playground each morning for children to swap books when they would like to.  

£1 Book Token 

Children will be coming home with their £1 book token on Thursday. They can either put the token towards 

a book in a book shop or choose one of the £1 books on offer this year. Please click the following link to 

see the exciting books on offer this year https://www.worldbookday.com/books/ 

Shared Reading 

Classes will be sharing books with one another to celebrate reading for pleasure.  

Listen to adults reading 

Adults in class each to choose a book to read, children can choose which book 

they would like to listen to.  

Thank you for your continued support,   

Miss Shepherd and Mrs Hughes 
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